
November Math Update 
 

 

8th Grade Algebra:  Students will be spending the month of November writing and 
graphing linear equations in various forms. We will be using a variety of 
technological tools to investigate families of linear equations.   
 
7th Grade Pre-Algebra:  Students will be spending the month of November 
working on Chapter 5 – Rational Number Operations.  In this chapter, students 
add, subtract, multiply, and divide fractions and mixed numbers.  Students will 
write fractions and mixed numbers as decimals, and vice versa.  They will also 
add, subtract, multiply, and divide decimals.  Seventh graders will use these 
operations to solve real-world problems. 
 
 
I am looking forward to meeting with you during conferences at the end of the 
month! 


